Mr Andrew Faulkner



Dear Sir

I refer to your request for information, received by Council on 2 February 2016, requesting the job title and qualifications held by the planning staff.

Please find attached a list of all the job titles of the staff in the Councils planning department. In regards to the qualifications held by staff, planners are required to have obtained a tertiary degree in planning, resource management, surveying or a related discipline. Where a staff member has experience in the field related to their job then an alternative qualification will be considered.

Yours faithfully

Jennifer Lapham Governance Support Officer